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 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you 
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au
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When we'll be working    
Works will take place from 
7am Wednesday 4 December
until 10.30pm Sunday 
8 December, 2024.

What we are doing
Coaches will replace trains on 
the Shepparton Line to allow for 
important signalling works to be 
undertaken safely.

Works will include: 

	– Installing, testing and 
commissioning axle counters 
and signal antennas

	– Fitout and commissioning of 
signal rooms

	– Removing redundant signalling 
equipment

	– Construction of access tracks 
for maintenance.

What to be aware of
There will be traffic management 
with stop/slow signs at 16 level 
crossings between Seymour and 
Shepparton.

Works will take place 24 hours a 
day, so there may be an increase  
in noise and light spill at night.

Keeping you informed
To find out more about the 
Shepparton Line Upgrade, please 
visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/
shepparton-line-upgrade 

You can call 1800 105 105  
(24 hours a day, 7 days a week)  
for more information.

Shepparton Line 
Upgrade
The Shepparton Line 
Upgrade is delivering more 
frequent and reliable 
services on modern  
VLocity trains.

Stage 1 is complete, 
delivering 10 extra weekly 
services along the line, and 
Stage 2 delivered VLocity 
trains to Shepparton for the 
first time in late 2022.

Stage 3, which is underway, 
will enable nine daily return 
services on weekdays 
between Shepparton and 
Melbourne.

The Shepparton Line 
Upgrade is creating more 
than 600 jobs.

The project is part of the 
Regional Rail Revival program 
which is upgrading every 
regional passenger line in 
Victoria and creating  
3,000 jobs.

Works 
notice
Shepparton Line Upgrade 
Signalling upgrades
Wednesday 4 December to Sunday 8 December 2024

Shepparton Line Upgrade is delivering more frequent and reliable services on 
modern VLocity trains. To enable signalling upgrades, coaches will replace  
trains between Seymour and Shepparton during a works blitz from Wednesday  
4 December until Sunday 8 December, 2024.


